
 

 

 
March 4, 2021 

 

DA SWAMP LLC 

LINDA VAN GHEEM 

W2490 HOFA PARK DRIVE 

SEYMOUR WI 54165 

 

 

 Subject:   Status Update Request 

   Da Swamp Bar, W2490 Hofa Park Drive, Town of Maple Grove, Wisconsin 

   BRRTS # 03-59-547440 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gheem: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to request an update on the status of the above referenced Leaking Underground Storage Tank 

(LUST) case. On June 29, 2020, your consultant, Endeavor Environmental Services Inc. (Endeavor), submitted your site for 

closure consideration. On June 30, 2020, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) reviewed your closure request. 

On August 21, 2020, DNR sent a “Closure Not Recommended” letter outlining the steps necessary to obtain closure and the 

reason your closure request was denied. In this letter you were given a schedule which instructed you to submit a 

supplemental Site Investigation (SI) Workplan within 60 days of the letter. On February 3, 2021, a status update request was 

sent via email to Endeavor to check on the status of the requested action. To date, DNR has not received the SI workplan or 

an adequate response to the requested site status update.  

 

Please know that you are out of compliance with Wisconsin Statute (Wis. Stat.) chapter 292 and Wis. Admin. Code chapters 

NR 700 through NR 754. Please be aware that DNR may initiate enforcement action against you for failure to comply with 

Wis. Stat. chapter 292 or Wis. Admin. Code. Your legal responsibilities are defined both in Wis. Stat. chapter 292 and Wis. 

Admin. Code chapters NR 700 through 754. DNR is requesting by April 12, 2021, you provide an update as to the status 

of your site or submit the requested supplemental SI workplan. If no progress is made, DNR will have no other option 

than to initiate our enforcement process. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Andy James at (715) 527-0114 or email at Andrew.James@wisconsin.gov for more 

information. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

    

 

 

Andy James  

Hydrogeologist  

Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

 

 

cc: Joseph Ramcheck, Endeavor Environmental Services Inc, (jramcheck@endeavorenv.com)   
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